

SHANDON-SAN JUAN WATER DISTRICT SHANDON-SAN JUAN GSA

2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

August 15, 2021

Willy Cunha President Subject: Notice of Assessment for FY 2021/22

Steve Sinton
Vice President

Dear Landowner,

Marshall Miller

On July 20, 2021, the Shandon-San Juan Water District levied an assessment for the 2021/22 fiscal year that is due by January 20, 2022. However, the District is requesting that landowners pay the assessment by September 15, 2021. The funds raised by these assessments enable us to represent your interests as we work to implement the

Director

Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP).

Kevin Peck Director

Enclosed is an invoice for your 2021/22 Assessment. The Shandon-San Juan Water District is acting as its own Assessor and Tax Collector. You will not receive a separate bill from the County of San Luis Obispo. The assessment will be delinquent if not paid by January 20, 2022.

Matt Turrentine
Director

The 2021/22 assessment levels are:

- Irrigated Land \$26.00 per acre
- Non-Irrigated Land \$0.11 per acre
- Residences \$7.50 per residence
- De minimis level for single landowner \$25.00

Checks should be made payable to: SHANDON - SAN JUAN WATER DISTRICT.

Mailing Address:

SHANDON-SAN JUAN WATER DISTRICT c/o Stephanie Bertoux, Treasurer 930 Nysted Drive, Suite A Solvang, CA 93463

If you have any questions, please contact us at admin@ssjwd.org or by phone at (805) 451-0841.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Bertoux

SSJWD Secretary/Treasurer/Assessor